
AFTER SCHOOL 

FUN!

INFLATABLE
GAMES

In 2023 the PTA paid to rent some inflatable games. 
Sadly due to weather conditions they had to cancel, but the company kindly

held the booking.

Due to the delay on the KS Trim Trail/Clamber Stack installation, the PTA
have arranged for the inflatable games to be at the school all day on  Friday
the 5th of July 2024 for the children to enjoy in school time as a thank you

for all the fundraising that’s been done! 

These games will then remain on site until 5pm, so we
would love to invite your children to stay and play after

school!  

Please note - parents/carers must still come and collect
children from school at the usual time, and you must
supervise your own children whilst using the games!
There will not be teacher/volunteer supervision from

3:15pm!!!

The Inflatable Games will be FREE to use!

The PTA will also have a stall selling drinks and snacks, so
please bring small change/cards.  


